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Mark-Taylor ranked #1 Multifamily Management Company 
 

SCOTTSDALE, Ariz. (March 1, 2013) – Mark-Taylor was recently named the top Multifamily 
Management Company for the second consecutive year in Arizona Business Magazine’s 2013 
“Ranking Arizona.”  

Mark-Taylor has topped the chart since the list has been included in the publication, a vast 
compilation of the Best in Arizona Business according to reader polls. Voting for the award 
begins July 1 and concludes June 30.  

“What makes this so gratifying is that we don’t ask for the votes – we rely on the 
acknowledgement of our residents, clients and the community to keep us at the top,” said Mark-
Taylor Vice President of Marketing Kim Atkinson. 

Factors that lend to Mark-Taylor’s top ranking include its high quality service, the luxurious 
nature of its properties and amenities and the strong rapport the staff has with each other and 
residents of its communities. The company has become the preeminent brand in multifamily 
industry in the Southwest, developing and managing upscale projects that enhance 
communities through strong marketing, charitable support and a highly trained staff.  

Mark-Taylor is also consistently ranked the Number 1 mid-size company in the Business 
Journal “Best Places to Work” campaign.  

About Mark-Taylor 

Mark-Taylor is consistently recognized as a leader and innovator in the multifamily industry and 
has developed and built more multifamily properties in Arizona than any other company. Its 
managed properties, located in Arizona and Nevada, maintain high per-unit values, due to the 
company’s concentrated focus on high-quality service, marketing and building community. 
Mark-Taylor is headquartered in Scottsdale, Ariz. and is continually ranked one of the top 
workplaces in Arizona and among the Top 100 Most Admired Companies. 

Learn more at www.mark-taylor.com.  
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